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Computer Science & Engineering Department of Madanapalle Institute of Technology & 
Science organized Three day International Workshop on Big Data Management during 
02-04. July 2013. 

Report by Programme Coordinator, Mrs. M. Sreedevi 

International Workshop on “Big Data management” for 3 days organized at MITS, from department 

of Computer Science & Engineering. The faculty members are participated from different states. 

The chief guest Dr.T.Bheemarjuna Reddy, department of CSE, IIT Hyderabad, and Presided over 

the function & focused on research, in this he told regarding the problem identification, solving on 

how to find a solution in referring different papers, usage of internet to solve the problem. He 

advised all the research scholars and students to avoid buying the problems from the institution 

and also to avoid plagiarism. Getting award of PH.D is waste without knowledge. We have to try 

our level best and justify our self in our research work. The faculty members should improve the 

quality of education to improve the technological skills among the students. He thanks the 

management for providing this kind of faculty development programme. The resource person 

Dr.Sumeet Dua professor of director of Computer Science Engineering Louisiana Tech University, 

Ruston, LA, USA. He appreciated the CSE Department for presenting a very good video on “Big 

Data Management “and also congratulated the faculty members who dedicated to present it. In 

these days he assured that all the participants will be aware of “Big Data” .The management 

thanked all the faculty members participated from different states .Principal, TEQIP Coordinator 

,Head of the department and programme Coordinator were present on this occasion.  A total of 

92(61 External+31 Internal) participants have attended the programme. Each participant is 

provided with a kit consisting of a file, notepad, pen and CD containing the reference material. On 
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03/07/2013 evening, the participants were taken to Horsley Hills. All the participants enjoyed in 

Horsley Hills. The concluding session held from 04:15 to 05:00 P.M. on 04/07/2013. The 

participants gave a positive feedback on International Workshop.  
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